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The NGTS1 Group had its kickoff conference call on July 21, 2009 and a second call on August 6.

Beyond talking about the breadth and scope of our charge and ironing out basic processes, the Group
began to discuss and shape a potential survey designed for library staff at the ten UC campuses. The
NGTS2 group is interested in collaborating in this effort, as we expect the results would be useful to both
teams. This would help us to understand current and planned activities on the campuses, gather input,
and provide a sense of direction for our group. A survey would help both groups meet the first element
of our charges (to research existing best practices and current initiatives within UC and beyond) and
would begin to engage UC library staff in NGTS ideas and processes.
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